NOTICE TO THE BAR

PROPOSED REVISED AND NEW MODEL FORMS — GUARDIANSHIP OF
INCAPACITATED ADULTS — EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD

By notice dated July 26, 2016 the Supreme Court published for comment a set of
proposed revised and new model forms for use in matters relating to guardianship of
incapacitated adults. The comment closing date set forth in that notice was Friday, August
26, 2016. This notice is to advise that the comment period for this report is extended to
Friday, September 30, 2016.

As previously indicated, written comments should be submitted to the following
address:

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts
Rules Comments — Guardianship Forms
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037

Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to: Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov.

o

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
Acting Administrative Dlrector of the Courts

Dated: August 16, 2016



